P MCALISTER

From: E Patterson
Sent: 10 February 2022 10:43
Subject: Royal School Dungannon Primary 6 Open Afternoon — Tuesday 15th February 2022

Dear Principal,

| would be grateful if you could pass this information to your P6 parents. We are looking forward to welcoming them
to RSD next week!

The RSD Open Afternoon for P6 pupils and parents will take place on Tuesday 15 February from 2.00 pm to 6.00 pm.
Please note that this event is for P6 pupils and parents/guardians only and it is only possible to attend through our

online booking system.

This will be a reduced version of our usual P6 open evening, with small groups to control numbers in attendance and
scheduled tour slots to help keep groups apart. Each P6 pupil should be accompanied by one parent/guardian only.
Each group will arrive, tour and depart, and be separate from other groups touring in a different part of the campus
or at a different time. There will be no mass gathering of any kind in the Assembly Hall.

It will only be possible to attend through our online booking system and, where possible, we have tried to organise
tour groups from the same primary school. There will, therefore, be a limited number of places available for booking.
Along with all our current Covid-19 mitigations, this will help to create a safe environment for everyone involved in

the P6 Open Afternoon.

Once you have made your booking, you will receive further details about arrival times and car parking later this week.

Key Points
e P6 pupils only. Booking online only. Limited places available.

e Pupils from the same primary school in the same group where possible.

e The event will run from 2.00 pm to approx. 6.00 pm.

e Tours to last 75 minutes: 2.00 to 3.15 pm; 3.15 to 4.30 pm; 4.30 to 5.45 pm.

e Small groups of 10-12 pupils and 1 parent/guardian per pupil only.

e Staggered arrival for groups, with a small number of groups in RSD at any one time.
e Each group will tour separately, with no contact with other groups.

e Each group will arrive, tour and depart. No mass gathering in the Assembly Hall.

To book your place at the RSD P6 Open Afternoon, please click the link below.

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/royal-school-dungannon-p6-open-afternoon-tues15222-tickets-265094353347
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